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Dear Friends,

Welcome to the 2009 ACAA Championship Basketball Tournament.  Congratulations on a fine season to all players and coaches who have worked hard to get to this point.

Remember that you are representing your school, the Allegheny Christian Athletic Association, and Christ himself in everything you do this weekend.  We will be a testimony to visitors, officials, and other schools as they watch the way we conduct ourselves.  May God be honored in all that takes place during this tournament.  We hope it will be a pleasant experience for you, and a great time to remember. 

Please be ready to play when it is your turn.  We need to keep things moving along to stay caught up with the schedule.  You should dress after half time of the proceeding game in the designated changing room.  Please make sure you take everything with you to the game, because another team will be using it before your game is finished.
Please take care to secure all personal items and valuables for your safe keeping.

We wish you well in the tournament, and pray it will be a fun time of fellowship and competition for everyone involved.  If I can do anything to assist you, please feel free to ask.
Serving Him Together,

John Hernandez
Athletic Director

Sunbury Christian Academy
